Circular No.: 18-108
Date

:
11 June 2018
To

:
ALL RESIDENTS
Subject 
:
EXTERIOR WALL & WINDOW LEAK EXPERIENCES
We wish to inform everyone that resealing works on the exterior walls and windows of all towers have already been completed by our contractor, RWSI.

In this regard, we encourage everyone to inform us whether you have experienced any leaks from your unit’s walls and/or windows. This is to enable the contractor and our Engineering team to validate if the reported repair works have been successful and to ensure that all leak sources have been addressed.
Kindly forward your reports and pictures, if necessary, to your respective property managers on or before 13 July 2018 for proper documentation through the following:
	Laguna Tower
	mendoza.sarahjean@ayalaproperty.com.ph

	San Lorenzo Tower
	justo.adette@ayalaproperty.com.ph

	Manila Tower
	perez.jhean@ayalaproperty.com.ph


 

Thank you and we hope to hear from you soonest.
THESS M. FLORES
Head Property Manager
